
 

Texas Board of Professional Engineers F-1046 

August 29, 2022 

Letter of Intent 
 
 
 

We are submitting a Conveyance Plat for Hardin Boulevard which encompasses a total of 6.855 acres. 
The site is located south of C.R. 201, north of Bloomdale Road, along existing C.R. 164. The purpose of 
this plat is to dedicate Hardin Boulevard to the City of McKinney. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
Garrett Scoggins, P.E. 
BGE, Inc. 
2595 Dallas Parkway, Suite 101 
Frisco, TX 75034 
Direct:  972-464-4858 
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